OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AND COMMUNICATIONS

CITY OF CHICAGO
Reference No.: 12-00167

THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

May 30, 2012

Mr. Jim Page, Executive Director
ILEAS

1701 E. Main Street

Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Jim:

| want to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your support and cooperation in planning for the
2012 NATO Summit and for your participation in the successful execution of the Summit held here in
Chicago. On behalf of the City of Chicago and the Office of Emergency Management and Communications
(OEMC), | would like to express my appreciation to lllinois Law Enforcement Alarm System and for your
individual contribution and the contributions of your staff that led to the success of the Chicago 2012 NATO
Summit.

There was untold effort expended in a very difficult planning process and regardless of how difficult it
became, your agency represented the very finest that Chicago has to offer. The successes that we have
experienced are a direct reflection of your selfless efforts. This could not have been accomplished without
a team effort. At no time did you or your staff put the self-interest of any specific agency above the value of
cooperation, Each and every member of the team realized the true value of success was a positive
reflection on the City of Chicago. Needless to say, | think that positive reflection was demonstrated in the
comments from President Obama, Mayor Emanuel and the Press. It was truly a privilege to be a part of
such a dedicated team. Again, my sincere thanks to each and every one of you.

Gary W. Schenket; irector
Office of Emergency Management and Commiynications
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